
 

 

 

Dear SPS Family, 

We did it!! The Battle of the Saints was a fun challenge between the students of 

St. Paul and St. Joe Schools.  It was also a fantastic way for the students and parents 

to contribute to a worthwhile cause-The Weirton Bread Basket. It was also a great 

learning tool to see how many cans they actually needed to cover their classroom 

door. The anticipation to see if their door was covered upon returning after lunch 

was profound. St. Paul weighed in at 5794 pounds and St. Joe’s weighed in at 2191 

pounds.  I can’t thank you enough for all your help for this worthwhile cause. 

The month of May is a busy one at St. Paul’s. Please make sure to read the 

reverse side for all of the upcoming activities.  Please note that we have changed the 

last day of school to May 26.   

A huge thank you to Mrs. Wingett and Ms. Burdine for spearheading our first 

ever Reading Fair. It was so refreshing to see all of the participants and their 

displays of the books.  

Also, a big round of applause to Mrs. Good for once again heading up our golf 

tournament. If you have any donations or would still like to golf the last day to sign 

up is May 2.  

Do not forget to order your yearbook if you have not done so.  

As we end this year I would like to take this time to thank everyone for their 

tremendous support. I could not have done it without you. Have a fun and safe 

summer and see you in August.  

 God Bless, Irish Pride and Be Kind. 

 
 
Mr. Lucas Parsons, 
Principal 

                                         MAY 2017 

SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

                                                PHONE 304-748-5225 

“BE KIND” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

April 28 - SPS School Dance 
                  Grades K-4  (3:00- 5:00 PM) 
                  Grades 5-8  (6:00- 9:00 PM) 
 
April 30 - SPS Sports Banquet (2 PM SPS Cafeteria) 

May 2 – 4th grade to visit City Building 

May 3 - Rehearsal May Crowing 

May 4 - 8th grade English Placement Test 

May 5 - 8th grade Challenger Center Field Trip 

May 6 - SPS Golf Outing-Mountaineer Woodview  
                   Golf Course 
              Holy Name Men Wine Tasting SPS Cafeteria  
                   6PM-9PM 
 
May 7 - 2nd grade First Holy Communion 

May 8 - No school for 2nd grade and PK 4 

May 10 - May Crowning 

May 11 - 4th grade field trip to Meadowcroft Village 

May 12 - 7th & 8th grade lock in  

May 13 - Mother/Son Picnic 6PM-8PM 

May 14 - Happy Mothers Day  
                 Moral Compass Mass & Breakfast 8:30 AM mass 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Gettysburg Address 

Congratulations to Olivia Shafer on winning the Gettysburg 

Address Contest. Olivia is the first student in the history of the 

contest to win for St. Paul School. Congratulations also to 

Mackenzie Sargent on being first runner up. 

 

May 15 - 8th grade Spanish Final 

May 16 - 8th grade Algebra Final 

May 17 - 8th grade graduation 5:00 PM 

     No aftercare today 
 

May 18 - PK 3 Graduation 6 PM 

                 PK 4 Graduation 10 AM 

 

May 19 - Kindergarten Last Day 

May 20 - Madonna High School Baccalaureate  

May 21 - Madonna High School Graduation 

May 24 - All School Mass for our supporters  

                      9:30 AM 

                 A/R Closes 

 

May 25-End of Year A/R Party 

May 26-Shamrock Shuffle (Morning) 

                End of Year School Carnival (Afternoon) 

                 Grades close 

                Last Day of School-No  

                    Aftercare Today 
 

May 30- Report Cards via Internet 
June 2-Kennywood Day 

 

            Reading Fair 

A big thank you to Ms. Burdine and Mrs. Wingett for 

spearheading our first ever Reading Fair. Congratulations to 

the following students for winning overall for their grade: 

1-Alexis Miller 

2-Avery Morris 

3-Jacob Cline & Alexis Bracken 

4-Cole Canterbury & Sara Impellicceiri 

5-Noah Neill 

6-Haidyn Enos 

7-Mason Abate 

Congratulations also to the students who won the specialty 

awards and those who won the drawing give aways. Great job 

students!! 

 

2017 Anti-Bullying Poster Contest  

Congratulations to Laynie McCarthy, Mia Pietranton 

and Ella Wingett for winning the Credit Unions anti-

bullying poster contest.  We are so proud of all of 

you. Great job girls!!! 

 

 

Congratulations to Tommy Charnie, who 

was selected as the statewide winner of the 2016-2017 

West Virginia Municipal League “If I Were Mayor, I 

Would…” essay contest.  He was recognized by Weirton 

Mayor Harold Miller.  Great job Tommy. 

 


